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           14th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

As we are now in our final week, I am just writing with regards to the end of term 

arrangements, school uniform and the first days back in September. 

 

 

UNIFORM: 

As you’ll all be aware, new uniform can be purchased from Sefton Schoolwear at 19 

Dover Road, Maghull. 

 

Attached with this letter is the full uniform expectation from September, which hasn’t 

changed.  We will be expecting all children to follow the uniform guidelines in 

September and be aware of the rules around jewellery, watches and long hair.  We will 

also be strict when it comes to the PE kits as some children have started arriving in 

school with non-uniform kit. 

 

Please read the uniform information carefully. 

 

PE DAYS: 

As we have done this year, we ask children to come to school wearing their PE kits on 

their allocated PE days.  Reception is just 1 day a week; KS1 is twice a week; KS2 will be 

once or twice a week depending on the time of year.  Each class will provide that 

information to parents on Friday 2nd September – the first day of the new school year. 

 

END OF YEAR: 

School will close at 1.00 pm on Wednesday 20th July, with After School Club closing at 

3.00 pm.   

 

Children will be bringing all their books home on Tuesday 19th July so could you please 

ensure you have sent in a carrier-bag by then. 

 

As the school will be deep cleaned over the summer holiday, and tidied out, ALL items 

of uniform must be collected by close of school on Wednesday 20th.  Any items 

remaining in school will be either disposed of or sent to charity.  Please do ensure you 

ask your children to bring all their things home BEFORE we close; nothing else will be 

needed for the last few days of the summer term. 

 

 

The lost property box is in the Work Room, next to the exit for Year 5 and 6.  If you are 

looking for lost items, please feel free to check the box before or after school. 
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YEAR 6 ASSEMBLY: 

The Year 6 END-OF-SCHOOL assembly is taking place at 2.00 pm on Monday 18th July.  

All children in KS2, and siblings in KS1 & EYFS, will also be watching so the hall will be full.  

Unfortunately, we will be in the very peak of the hottest day of the year so let’s hope 

we all get through without melting.   

 

REPORT RESPONCES: 

Many thanks to all those who have already sent in their child’s report response slip.  We 

would really appreciate having all those back in by Friday so pupil files can be brought 

up to date by the end of term.  We really do value any feedback that you may have 

and the slips are a great opportunity for that. 

 

2ND SEPTEMBER: 

School will reopen at 8.50 am on Friday 2nd September.  This is an important day for all 

our children as they meet their new teachers, orientate around their new classroom 

and discuss the new rules for their class, and expectations.    

 

Holiday dates for 2022-2023 AND 2023-2024 have been on our website for some time so 

please ensure that all holidays are booked within the school holiday periods.   

 

 

Huge thanks. 

 
 

 

 

Mr P. Chapman 

Headteacher 


